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Registered Charity: 1100163 

What is the PTA? 

The Ellenbrook C.P. School Parent & Teacher Association is a registered charity which operates 
independently from the school. Our aim, as a charity organisation, is to raise funds to financially 
support the school. 
 

Who are the PTA? 

The PTA Committee is currently formed by 3 parents and is supported by Mr Blackburn, school staff 
and other parents. 

PTA Committee (2021/22) 

Chair:   Steve Ross   Vice Chair:  Mark Butler 

Secretary:  Vacancy   Treasurer:  Nicole Tan 

The function of the Committee is to organise and deliver fundraising activities and control how the 
funds raised are managed and invested. 
 
At the end of each school year the Committee stands down to give the opportunity for other parents 
to join and form a new Committee, which will be voted in at the PTA’s next Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) in September 2022. 
 

PTA Fund Raising (Events) 

The PTA organise and run events throughout the school year. Typically, these are: 

 Halloween Disco  
 Christmas Disco 
 Quiz Night (Adults only) 
 Family Bingo Night 
 Summer Fair 

 

PTA School Funding 

In recent years, the PTA has made the following donations to the school: 

 £ 10,000 for the purchase of new ipads (which has increased the ratio available to the 
children in their classrooms) 

 Sponsored Book Week activities  
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PTA Meetings 

PTA meetings are usually held during each half of the three school terms (every 5 to 6 weeks 
depending on event calendar), commencing at 7pm on a week-day evening, for about 1 hour. 
Specific dates will be communicated in the new school year. All parents and teachers are invited to 
attend these meetings where discussion covers the following: 

 Fundraising ideas 
 Organising events and activities 
 Feedback 
 School funding requests 

 
Without your valued attendance and input at these meetings we are unable to successfully plan and 
deliver our events. 
 
 

Follow & Contact the PTA 

Email   ellenbrookprimarypta@gmail.com 

Facebook  www.facebook.com/ellenbrookpta 

Twitter    @pta_primary 
 
 

Join the PTA Committee  

Are you interested in becoming the next Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary or Treasurer? 

Can you be committed to attend PTA meetings, organise and be present at PTA events? 

We require parents to step up, become part of the 2022/23 Committee and continue the PTA’s 
valued and rewarding work. 

The new Committee will be voted in at the PTA’s next Annual General Meeting (AGM) in September 
2022 (date to be confirmed). 

To register your interest for a role and / or for further information regarding the roles and 
responsibilities, please contact Steve Ross by email (ellenbrookprimarypta@gmail.com). 
 
 

Date for Your Diary 

Summer Fair Saturday 16th July 2022  (1pm to 4.30pm)  Everyone is welcome to attend 
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DO YOU SHOP USING AMAZON? 
 

 
 
Parents, grandparents, relatives, friends and colleagues can all support the PTA when 
shopping with Amazon! 
 
Amazon will give 0.5% of the purchase price (exc. VAT and other shipping fees) of your eligible items to the PTA!  
 
Visit smile.amazon.co.uk, log in using your Amazon details, select Ellenbrook Primary School PTA and shop as 
normal. 
 
Or in your Amazon app: 
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yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/ellenbrook-primary-school 
 

Jackpot prize of up to £ 25,000 every week! 
plus, entry into weekly local prize draw 

 


